

AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE-GENERAL

11th July, 1973

The Honorable Jane M. Tolmach, Mayor of Oxnard, P.O. Box 1192, OXNARD CA 93030

Dear Mayor Tolmach,

I refer to your letter dated June 6, 1973 in which you so kindly invited me to be your guest during the Channel Islands Harbor Program on August, 3-4, 1973.

As I believe you know I was away on leave in Australia until yesterday and I wish to take this first opportunity of thanking you for your kind invitation which I accept with much pleasure.

Beth Anderson of the Channel Islands Harbor Association of Lessees has also been in touch with me and, accompanied by my wife, I shall look forward to visiting Oxnard on Friday and Saturday, 3rd and 4th August.

Looking forward to meeting you then. With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

(P.R. Searcy)
Consul-General